
Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building update
31 October 2019

Construction of the Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building is currently underway on ACU’s Melbourne Campus.

See the latest progress on webcam 1 and webcam 2. 

Four-week outlook: How you may be affected

Area Impact Timing

Little Victoria Street Little Victoria Street will continue to incur road and footpath closures. 

During this time, there will be changes to how you access the Mary 

Glowrey Building (MGB) from Little Victoria Street.

November

MGB (north and west) Perimeter scaffold will be installed on on the north and west sides of the 

MGB causing reduced natural light within the building and intermittent 

noise. 

November

MGB (north) You may hear intermittent noise due to installation of mega columns on 

the north side of the MGB

November -

December

MGB exclusion zones Exclusion zones will apply to parts of the MGB to enable a safe 

construction zone and university operating environment while 

construction works are occurring. Some staff may be working from 

alternative office spaces during this time. Students are asked to contact 

staff directly if they need to confirm possible office location changes. 

Signage will be installed around the MGB to assist with navigation 

during this time.

7-16 November

Upcoming and ongoing activity

Area Impact Timing

MGB exclusion zones Exclusion zones will apply to parts of the MGB to enable a safe 

construction zone and university operating environment while 

construction works are occurring. Signage will be installed around the 

MGB to assist with navigation around campus during this time. Please 

be aware that some classes will be held in different rooms during the 

exclusion zone period. If you have any questions regarding this, please 

contact your relevant lecturer or tutor. 

December –

February 

Main construction site 

(corner Victoria Parade and 

Napier St)

The southern mega columns are currently being installed within the main 

construction site. Piling works are also continuing. Please expect 

intermittent noise around the construction site.

Ongoing

MGB (north) Pedestrians walking between the Daniel Mannix Building and the MGB 

may have noticed the new hoarding and walkway installed for the 

construction works. Please take care and be cautious of vehicles when 

crossing between the buildings. 

Ongoing

http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam1
http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam2
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The latest in pictures

Please observe direction and safety signs and follow 

the instructions of Watpac traffic controllers. 

If you wish to provide feedback, contact the team at 

ACUfeedback@watpac.com.au

Construction update 

Recent construction work includes:

• new door and route to access the MGB from the corner of Little Victoria Street and Young Street

• continuation of the mega column installation

• removal of the north external emergency escape stair 

• demolition of the existing plant room located on the roof of the MGB.

mailto:ACUfeedback@watpac.com.au

